
 
ROWLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
Bid No. 2022-22: (R5) – Kitchen Equipment for Nutrition Services Use  

           
TO BE ADVERTISED     November 10 and 17, 2022 
 
DELIVERED VIA EMAIL TO: San Gabriel Valley Tribune 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

ROWLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
1830 Nogales Street 

Rowland Heights, Ca 91748 
(626) 854-8376 

NOTICE CALLING FOR BIDS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Rowland Unified School District of Los Angeles County, California, acting 
by and through its Governing Board, hereinafter referred to as the District, will receive sealed proposals up to 11:00 
a.m., December 8, 2022, for the award of contract for: 
 
Bid No. 2022-23: (R5) – Kitchen Equipment for Nutrition Services Use 
 
 
Compliance Monitoring Unit (AB 436 amended SBX2-9). Compliance monitoring and enforcement 
responsibilities prescribed by Labor Code Section 1771.55 and all applicable regulations shall be performed 
by the Department of Industrial Relations (“DIR”) Compliance Monitoring Unit (“CMU”) within the 
Division of Labor Standards Enforcement (DLSE) in the) pursuant to Labor Code § 1771.75 and in 
accordance with 8 Cal. Code Reg. 16640, et seq. The functions carried out by the Compliance Monitoring 
Unit shall be in addition to and shall not limit or supplant the other public works investigation and 
enforcement responsibilities and authority of the Labor Commissioner and the Division of Labor Standards 
Enforcement under any other statute or regulation. 
 
The District is seeking bids for Kitchen Equipment for Nutrition Services Use, Bid No. 2022-23: (R5), in 
accordance with Instructions, Conditions, and Specifications now on file in the Purchasing Department of 
said School District 
 
Time is of the essence. Each bid must conform and be responsive to the bid documents. Information regarding 
specifications and bid documents are available on our District’s website at www.rowlandschools.org, or the District 
Purchasing Office by contacting Carlos Martinez, Purchasing Supervisor, at (626) 854-8376. 
 
All proposals shall be made on a form furnished by the District. Submissions will be received at the Office of the 
Director of Purchasing Services, 1830 Nogales Street, Rowland Heights, CA, 91748, and shall be opened and 
publicly read aloud at the above-stated place no later than 11:00 a.m.,  
December 8, 2022. 
 
The District reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive any irregularities or informalities in any bids or the 
bidding process. No bidder may withdraw any submission for a period of sixty (60) days after the date set for the 
opening of the bids.  
 
Any request for information regarding the bid documents shall be made by email only to Rosana McLeod: 
rmcleod@rowlandschool.org   no later than 11:00 a.m. on November 22, 2022. 
                                                                                    
Rosana McLeod, Director of Purchasing 
Rowland Unified School District, County of Los Angeles 
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